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Communications 

Call for nominations to the Nunavik Marine Region 
Impact Review Board 

Start Date:  February 4, 2022  
End Date:  February 18, 2022  
Nunavut-wide 30 sec 

The Government of Nunavut is looking for nominations to fill its seat on the Nunavik 

Marine Region Impact Review Board (NMRIRB). 

The NMRIRB has broad responsibilities for environmental management issues in the 

Nunavik Marine Region, including the ecosystemic and socio-economic impact 

assessments of project proposals. 

If you know an individual from Nunavut who is familiar with offshore environmental 

issues in the Nunavik Marine Region and would like to contribute to the work of the 

NMRIRB, please submit a resume and application form. Application forms are available 

on the Department of Environment website. 

Please submit your resume and application to Naomie Pudluk at npudluk@gov.nu.ca or 

by fax at 867-975-7742 by 5 p.m. EST February 18, 2022. 

For more information, contact Naomie Pudluk at npudluk@gov.nu.ca or 867-975-7767. 
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